
 
 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission           Date: August 24, 2006 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd.  
Columbia, MD. 21046 
 
Attention: Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
Subject: RFI related modifications incorporated 
       into unit with 一 Mouse - FCC ID: E5XMSM877U 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
This letter serves as our declaration that no modifications were implemented in the 
sample submitted for testing.  We further declare that the same will be implemented 
into all production units to enhance compliance of the units to FCC limits. 
 
If you have any further questions or comments regarding the above, please don't  
hesitate to contact Mr. Kenny Meng of ADT Lab. at fax no.: 886-2-6052943 or  
e-mail: kenny@adt.com.tw 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
--------------------------------------------- 
Authur Chen / Senior Engineer 
BEHAVIOR TECH COMPUTER CORP. 
Phone: +886-2-8768-3988*8165 
Email: Authur@btc.com.tw 
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